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Falls City Rotary Club donates playground equipment
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Rotary Club has a busy day Tuesday as a lengthy
project comes to a successful end.

The local organization has been working on a project to purchase and install new
playground equipment for the Falls City Head Start program on West 14th
Street.

$2,500 was raised locally with the Falls City Rotary Club raising $1,500 and $500
contributions each from Community Medical Center and F & M Bank Falls City.
The Rotary Foundation matched the local organizations $1,500 donation
bringing the total of $4,000.

In addition, the Falls City Rotary paid for the cost to ship the equipment.
Tuesday afternoon local club members will be installing the all-plastic, outdoor

set of equipment, which includes five large pieces and two smaller ones at the
Head Start property.
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